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Village Hall: 

 

 

Cleveland Indians 
Our Village is planning a trip to Progressive Field to see the Cleveland Indians take on 
the Kansas City Royals on Thursday, September 14, 2017 – game time is 7:10 p.m.  
Transportation will be provided by our Village bus which will depart the Village Hall 
parking lot at 5:45 p.m. on September 14.   

 

There are only thirty tickets available.  To reserve your tickets, please contact the 
Village Hall at (216) 641-7020 or email a.domzalski@cuyahogaheights.com.  The 
Village will pay a portion of the discounted ticket price for each Village resident.  Non-
residents may purchase tickets at the group rate, but they must be accompanied by a 
Village resident.  Payment is due within 24 hours of your reservation.  Please note that 
anyone under the age of 16 years of age must be accompanied by an adult.  Prices for 
Village residents are $11.00 per ticket, non-residents are $22.00 per ticket.  Please note 
that there is a $5.00 fee for each non-resident riding the bus. 

 
A Day at Chagrin Falls 
Our Village is planning a trip to Chagrin Falls on Saturday August 29, 2017. 
Transportation will be provided by our Village bus which will depart the Village Hall 
parking lot at 9:30 a.m. and return back at 2 p.m.  

 

To reserve your spot, please contact the Village Hall at (216) 641-7020 or email 
a.domzalski@cuyahogaheights.com.  Please note that there is a $5.00 fee for each non-
resident riding the bus.  Please note that the trip will be cancelled if there are not enough 
sign-ups.  
 
 
 
 
 

Building Department: 

Residential maintenance inspections are completed and letters will be sent to home 
owners.  The majority of the homes in the Village are beautifully maintained.   Those 
requiring corrective action will receive details in letters mailed to your home.   
 
Your efforts are appreciated in keeping our Village beautiful.   If you have any questions, 

please contact Norm Casini or Ken LaBella in the Building Department. 
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